MINUTES OF SAN JUAN RANCH HOA MEETING

MARCH 5TH, 2008

Attendees:  J Merz, 

                                           Viginia and Alex Mott

                         W Threlfall

       Proxies :      Ron Kurucz

                             Bob Phoebus

1) Board Approved sending out a Special Assessment #2 mid March.

2) Board Approved moving Weed Control ( $3500 ), Fencing ( $16k ), into Snow Removal. It was agreed that Spring Maintenance would probably be required this year after the record snow melt.
3) A Special Assessment of between $40k and $50k is estimated to be needed and approval was given for an amount between these figures to be determined after discussions with FC accounting.
4) Dancing Bear Ranch will be asked to contribute a further 37% of the budget amounts not included in the Road Operations, viz., Fencing.

5) Virginia Mott and Bill Threlfall to meet with FC to determine exact budget and specific Special Assessment amount.

These minutes were prepared by William Threfall, San Juan Ranch President

THE FOREGOING MINUTES WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT ITS MEETING HELD OCTOBER 15, 2009.

Signed: 

/s/Michelle Aplin, Manager




October 16, 2009

